Coffee and Cake Stall at the Capel Military Show

Last year, Capel and Ockley PCC ran the coffee and cake stall at the Capel Military Show. We have been asked to run it again this year. This is great news as it was a highly successful fundraiser for our churches. If you are able to spare some time over the weekend of the 30th June and 1st & 2nd July your help would be most welcome.   

For planning purposes, we are looking for volunteers for morning shifts (9am-12.30pm) and afternoon shifts (12.30pm-4pm). Last year we started serving at 10am but many visitors to the show were asking for refreshments before that so we would like to start at 9am. Cake cutters won't be needed until 10am.

If you can't cover a full shift any help would be gratefully received. Please say when you can be available and we will work something out.

On Friday 30th June, (new this year) we are planning to sell pastries and sausage rolls (bought in from Celebration Cakes as last year) with tea and coffee. We are looking for volunteers for one shift between 9am and 12.30pm 
Pastry servers (1-2 people)
Tea, Coffee, Squash (1-2 people)
Water heaters (1 person)
Cash desk and raffle (1-2 people)

On Saturday 1st July and Sunday 2nd July we will sell tea and coffee all day, pastries and sausage rolls first thing - until they run out - and cakes from mid-morning onwards.

Using last year's rota (which worked really well) for each of the 4 shifts we need the following:
Cake Cutting (2-3 people) from 10am
Pastries and cake serving (2 people)
Tea, Coffee, Squash (2 people)
Water heaters (1 person)
Cash desk (1-2 people) 
Raffle (1 person - ideally)

Please let Helen Burt know, by email preferably helenmb0909@gmail.com, the times you or anyone else you know may be able to help - as well as any preference for a particular task. 

We are also looking for offers to bake cakes. Details about these can be found on the table at the back of each church  where you can write down what you can offer to bake. Please direct any queries you have on this to Leigh (leighdesouza@yahoo.com). 

With best wishes and many thanks

